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2020-2021 Incoming Freshman and Transfer Student
Scholarship Auditions and Portfolio Review
November 9 & February 22

Dear High School Seniors,

Theatre at Oklahoma State invites you to campus for our Scholarship Auditions for academic year 2020-21! Awards of $1,000 and more!

Featured during the day are fun and challenging workshops with our professional faculty, lunch with our current students, and plenty of time to get to know us and the facilities. 

Students focusing on Performance will audition two contrasting monologues for no more than three minutes total. Students pursuing Design, Technology, or Stage Management should present a portfolio of work. Students interested in Musical Theatre may audition one song and a monologue, three minutes total. Students may present a portfolio and audition if they wish!

Scholarship auditions and portfolio review will be held on Saturday, November 9, from 9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in the Seretean Center for the Performing Arts on the OSU Campus in Stillwater, on the corner of Morrill Avenue and South Knoblock Street. Parking at Maple and S. Knoblock, in the lot behind the building.

We encourage you to bring parents and spend the full five hours with us. We begin the day at 9:30 with introductions to the Theatre faculty and a tour of our facilities. From 10:45 a.m. to 11:30, we will offer a breakout session for a workshop. Lunch with our students is from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at Hideaway Pizza, on us! The auditions and portfolio review take place from 12:30 to 2:30 p.m.

Added bonus! A matinee for our main stage production of Argonautika starts at 7:30 p.m. Students auditioning receive one complementary seat to the show. Parents, friends, and siblings receive discounts!

To confirm your attendance, or to inquire after more information, please call the Theatre Office at (405) 744-6094 or email drama@okstate.edu. Please let us know you are coming so we can expect you!

For general information regarding the Department of Theatre, please visit our website at theatre.okstate.edu. Go to Facebook page and “like” us or follow us on Instagram @okstatetheatre, so that you can be kept informed of departmental activities and news.

We look forward to seeing you on campus November 9!
Oklahoma State University Department of Theatre
121 Seretean Center for the Performing Arts ● Stillwater, OK 74078 ● 405-744-6094
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